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4th January 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

 

Move to Remote Learning

 

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement this evening, I am writing to inform you that, with effect from tomorrow, Tuesday 5 January 2021, we will move to remote education for the majority of our pupils.

 

For now, those who have been contacted today as either key worker or vulnerable are asked to arrive at the Derby Street gate at 9am in school uniform please.

I will write again tomorrow with further information about the practicalities of this move.

 

Yours sincerely
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Miss Natalie Hawkins

Principal
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